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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 21, 2017 
 

Subject: Fire Commissioner Avi Lieber Sworn-In 
 

Contact: Vincent J. Vitiello, Administrator 732-364-5151 
 
 

NEW FIRE COMMISSIONER SWORN-IN TO OFFICE 
 

It is with pleasure the Lakewood Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners announces the 

swearing-in of Fire Commissioner Avi Lieber. Commissioner Lieber is the newest member to 

join the Board of Fire Commissioners after being elected on February 18, 2017, to serve a 

three-year term.  

 

 
 

Commissioner Lieber has been a resident of the Township of Lakewood since 2003 where he 

resides with his wife Nechama and children Tzvi, Rivka and Moshe.  


